
Minutes Plainfield Planning Commission 

Monday February 15th 2021 

Present: Will Colgan, Karen Storey, Baylen Sky, Paula Emery 

Call to order 

Approval of minutes 

Karen made the motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting. Baylen seconded the motion and 

the motion was approved. 

Will asked about any members who can be available for the Select Board Hearing on the Town Plan. 

Karen won’t be able to make it. Will said he would be attending. Baylen said he felt bad about missing 

some of the Planning Commission meetings and didn’t want to slow the work of the commission. Will 

said that having additional voices on the commission is always important and his time at the meeting is a 

valuable part of the work. 

Paula reported that Clare Rocke is helping the Plainfield Coop apply for a grant to help out during the 

closure of the bridge during the Rt 2 construction. It is a USDA Rural Business Grant feasibility study. She 

thought it was for the short-term bridge closure but could also possibly help with longer term prospects 

for the Coop.  

The Central Vermont Regional Planning Commission has proposed that it become a Clean Water 

Advisory Committee which would help it partake in the Winooski Watershed Protection area. This allows 

the CVRPC to take part in all government levels of work that involve the watershed.  

Karen mentioned a few zoning enforcement issues that may be coming up in the next month or so 

which will involve writing letters to landowners and seeing how they respond.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 

 


